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5th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tomorrow, your child will be given their school report to bring home.  In addition, the score and 

outcome of the phonics screening check for children in Year 1 will be included in the envelope we 

send. 

Please take the time to read the report with your child and congratulate them on all their 

successes this year. 

If you find you are concerned about anything in the report and would like to discuss this with the 

class teacher, please email the class teacher, via our school email above, to arrange an 

appointment. 

Regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


